
 

 
The Chicago Avenue entrance and exit for the 28th Street Ramp opens on Monday Sept. 26. 

 
 
What is happening and why? The additional levels of the improved parking ramp are in the process of being 

100% functional and opening. 

Impact to end users • Drivers will be able to access parking from 28th Street or Chicago Avenue. 
• Drivers will still park in the north portion of the ramp. 

Service / areas (s) impacted  Identify areas that will be affected by event: 

• Anyone parking in the 28th Street Ramp.  

Dates and times Opens Monday, Sept. 26, 6 a.m. 

 

 

 

 

 


